
 

 
         

 

Complex Safeguarding: 
Basic Awareness of Child & Adolescent 

Exploitation 
 
 
 
This course will increase participants awareness and understanding of Complex 
Safeguarding and enable you to recognise indicators of exploitation (through sexual or 
criminal nature) and the associated risk factors and will enable you to make an appropriate 
referral to the correct agencies 
 
Who should attend? 
 
The course is aimed at anyone who may come into contact with children and young people in 
Salford, such as professionals from health, children’s social care, housing, hospital staff, 
police, schools and education (FE/HE), sports and leisure staff, faith and community groups, 
youth workers and volunteers. 
 
Aims of the course 
 

• Develop understanding of the definitions of complex safeguarding and contextual 
safeguarding 

• Identify children and young people who may be at risk 

• Develop understanding of the vulnerabilities that lead to child exploitation 

• Provide an overview of Child Sexual Exploitation, Criminal Exploitation & Modern 
Slavery including Cuckooing and County Lines 

• Develop recognition of typical indicators of exploitation in children and young people 

• Develop understand how, when, and why to share information and make a referral 

• Develop recognition of push and pull factors  

• Develop awareness of what to do and where to get help if you are worried about child 
exploitation 
 
 

Course Date Time Closing date for 
applications 

 

Wednesday 29th June 2022 
 

10am – 12.30pm Monday 6th June 
2022 

Application form 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=YADAaA7YpUC4PzuKW8VwtQxDiDgI1RFIrHvmKCOCIZ9UNUUzOUhRUFBPRlhEOUlJTUhZNEJRN1BPMi4u


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Places are not guaranteed this will depend on the number of applications received and to 
ensure multi-agency representation. 
 
You will be informed if you have been allocated a place following the closing date for 
applications. 
 

 
The training will be delivered via Microsoft Teams and you will receive an 
email with a link to the online session. 
 
The SSCP is now charging agencies for staff who fail to attend virtual 
courses if we are not informed of cancellation at least 3 working days 
before the session.  This includes participants who join the session late 
which may result in your attendance not being recorded.  The charge for 
non-attendance or late arrival will be £40.  
 


